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The latest information on the Everhart Construction project direct to your inbox

Construction Updates

Concrete Pouring Continues Along Phase 1

This week, the Everhart Road
contractor completed the concrete
pour of the roadway from Holly
Road to Cain Drive. The
contractor is expected to do
another concrete pour in the
coming weeks.

The contractor also completed the
phase 2 installation of the 8”
waterlines along Cain Drive and
Curtis Clark Drive. As part of the
phase 2 construction, additional
street excavations are expected next week along with the installation of several
wastewater manholes and curb inlets. 

All work is weather permitting.

Closures include: 
Northbound lanes are closed from Holly Road to Curtis Clark Drive.
The Southbound lanes from Holly Road to Curtis Clark Drive are two-way traffic
lanes.
Northbound traffic on Everhart Road will continue to be allowed to make left turns at
the Holly Road intersection. However, left turns from Southbound Everhart Road
traffic will still be restricted.
The right turn lane on Holly Road will continue to be closed but right turns onto
northbound Everhart Road will still be allowed from the right travel lane.
Sidewalks will continue to be closed along Phase 1 until the completion of the
project. Phase 2 sidewalks will also be closed along the east side of Everhart Road
from Bonner Drive to Curtis Clark Drive.
East half of Bonner Drive & Everhart Road is closed to through traffic.
Phase 2 Northbound lanes are closed from Bonner Drive to Curtis Clark Drive.
Southbound lanes from Bonner Drive to Curtis Clark Drive are two-way traffic lanes.
Southbound traffic on Everhart Road will not be allowed to make a left turn on
Curtis Clark Drive intersection. 

Email Updates - Tell Your Neighbors To Sign Up!

Good News! You are already receiving the
email alerts for construction. We need your help
in spreading the word to neighboring
businesses on Everhart.

Sign Up for Email News

Featured Business
Apartment Locators in Support of Everhart Road Project

361 Apartment Locators is located at 4747 South Padre Island Drive, just near the corner
of Everhart Road. Edith Garza owns the local business; she specializes in finding
apartments based on the customer’s qualifications.

Garza said the Everhart Road Project will benefit the community by better access to
businesses. Currently, she feels it’s challenging to access businesses, and even though
361 Apartment Locators is at the end of Everhart Road, she believes widening the road
and adding a turn a lane will help her company out tremendously.

The #CCCouncil
approved a $2M loan program with LiftFund Inc. for small
businesses impacted by COVID-19. For additional information, businesses can call

1-888-215-2373, and begin applying online today at http://LiftFund.com
.
﻿Learn more: http://bit.ly/2UUS8nf

Visit our website

Calling Everhart Businesses

We are looking for businesses along the Everhart Road Construction corridor who would
like to be featured in an upcoming newsletter. The feature is free and open to all
businesses along the construction path. Email us at DeAnnaM@cctexas.com
to let us
know you would like to participate..
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